
Writing Programs invites you to participate in our ongoing effort to engage the ASU Charter. 

In combination with Dean of Humanities George Justice’s roundtable talk at the ASU Composition Conference on 

February 25, every member of Writing Programs is invited to submit a developed idea for how Writing Programs 

can support the University Charter. The best submissions will receive cash prizes between $250 and $400!   

All types of ideas, large or small, are welcome. Some examples might include:  

● a production or event 

● an installation or exhibit 

● a collection of material 

● a classroom activity 

● a course curriculum 

● a program-wide initiative 

 

Submissions should be in the form of a single PDF containing the following elements: 

● A title 

● A brief abstract 

● A 500-word description of the proposed idea. This should be clear about what elements of the charter it 

supports and how. It should also outline a plan for implementing the idea and address associated 

monetary, personnel and facility costs. 

● Additionally, the winners will be contacted and asked to create a brief PowerPoint (or similar) 

presentation, and present their idea at the Portfolio Showcase event on April 26 at noon. 

 

Submissions will be assessed by a diverse panel of judges. The criteria are that the idea needs to be actionable 

and it needs to clearly and explicitly support the Charter.  

Please submit your idea to asuwp.engage.charter@gmail.com!   

Writing Programs plays an important role at this institution. With this initiative, we are being recognized for that 

work and creating opportunities for further recognition. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out 

to asuwp.engage.charter@gmail.com. 

Thank you! 
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